
Dana Weekly Message 10.19.20

Kiana Brede Clark <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sun 10/18/2020 8�00 AM

To:  Kevin Corrinet <KCorrinet@wiseburn.org>

Dear Dana families, 

The days might feel long, but the weeks are passing by quickly. We are two weeks away from the end of quarter 1 and I would like to sincerely
thank our parents, caregivers, and loving family members that have supported our students throughout this journey. Education has always been
a team effort, where we are most successful when caregivers, school staff, and students work together. This has become even more apparent
during distance learning and I cannot thank the community enough. I appreciate your resilience, patience, and dedication to your child's
education even when things have been challenging and look forward to a successful end to quarter 1! Please see the reminders and information
below. 

PTSA Reminders:
Let's stay connected, but in a socially distanced way and spend the evening together at the drive-in movie on Thursday October 22.
Be sure to purchase tickets here or check out our PTSA website for more information. We can't wait to see you there!
Staying active and moving helps support our physical and mental health. Be sure to keep moving and support our Dana Move-a-thon.
Keep earning pledges and keep that heart rate up!

School Site Council:
We are looking for 2 interested parents to join this year's School Site Council. Please click here to learn more about it and nominate
yourself if you are interested in joining. 

WEF Turkey Trot 

Registration for WEF's Virtual Turkey Trot is off to a great start! Whether you run or trot, this year, Thanksgiving break is a
perfect time to pull out your sneakers and hit your mark! You can run your Turkey Trot from wherever you want the entire
week of Thanksgiving. Make it fun, dress up, and send in your pics! Run a 1/2 mile with your kids, a 5K with friends, a 10K
on your own, or go even further and complete 20.20 miles from November 22-28. Whatever you do, make a plan and reach
your goals! Please register by November 4 to ensure that you get your preferred t-shirt size. Questions? Email
info@wiseburnedfoundation.org, and check out WEF on social media at Wiseburn Education Foundation on Facebook
or @wiseburnedfoundation on Instagram to get updates.
Register at bit.ly/WEFTurkeyTrot
Individual - $25 
Families of 4 or more - $80
Group of 4 -$80 
Registrants will receive WEF swag and be entered into drawings for prizes!! Register today!!  

Conversations with the Counselors: Communication
For October, we are focusing on Communication.  We want to provide information and tips to our families about healthy communication as
we start the school year. Along with the CARE team, we recorded a presentation that can be found here. After viewing the presentation, we
invite parents to attend a live Q&A discussion with the counselors to answer any further questions about communication. These
discussions will be held on October 28th from 4:00-5:00pm.

October 28th (4-5:00pm) Zoom: 
https://zoom.us/j/99082404014?pwd=M3pMU0tydi9iWGV1T2FOakYrNUNydz09
Meeting ID: 990 8240 4014
Passcode: 498399

I wish everyone a wonderful week. 

Best, 
Kiana Clark 
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